
PARDEEVILLE VILLAGE-WIDE
GARAGE SALES POSTPONED

The Village-Wide sales scheduled for Memorial Day week-
end (May 21-24) in the Village of Pardeeville have been 
postponed. They are rescheduled for Labor Day week-
end (September 3-6) in response to the safer at home 

order in effect for Wisconsin. Garage Sales 
are not permitted under this order.


